Attwala, Pravina

Subject: FW: [External] Minor Variance Application A121/20

From: Ben Paniccia

Sent: February-02-21 1:45 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Ben Paniccia >

Subject: [External] Minor Variance Application A121/20

In regards to the proposal for a two storey addition at 43 Broda Dr. The excavating proposed would be very close to my
water well. As this is my only source of water To my house I’'m very concerned about this proposal.

Respectfully Ben Paniccia

35 Broda Dr.





